Hello Y2 children and families. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hopefully you are all well and you are enjoying your home learning tasks. I am looking forward to hearing about how it has all been going when we return to school. I was wondering how many children have managed to master the 'w method' for addition yet? If you are finding this method tricky then don't forget that there is a video on the home learning section of the website that shows you how to do it. I have noticed that lots of children have been making rainbow pictures and putting them up in their windows so this might be an extra task that you would like to do if you haven't already. You could also find out what all the colours in the rainbow are called and learn the rhyme to remember the order that they are in. Keep safe and well everybody. 

Miss Clarkson

